Seaboard to construct new feed mill

Written by Chris Lee

Seaboard Foods was scheduled to begin the mobilization portion of construction on a new feed
mill west of Holyoke Monday, April 30.

Chris Conrad, manager of milling operations, and Kelly Drees, cell production manager, were
guest speakers at the Holyoke Chamber of Commerce meeting Tuesday, April 24 to explain
exactly what is in the plans and to answer questions.

Roughly 23 people were in attendance to listen to the presentation.

With the hopes of offering a more centralized mill to their live operations, Seaboard has chosen
an area of land two miles west of Holyoke just north of Highway 6 at County Road 35.

The 33-acre site will be home to the new mill. There will also be a small office building
constructed on the site.
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